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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to express my concerns about the possibility of the Northern Territory Intervention being 
continued for ten years into the future. 
 
This goes against the wishes and expressed concerns of Aboriginal people across the Territory and will lead 
to more disempowerment and despair. Please do what you can to find an alternative solution that is 
empowering and respectful to the communities who live in NT. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lucy Ridsdale 




